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Comments: I support management, enforcement and maintenance of the Nellie Juan College Fiord Wilderness

Study Area as if it was a true wilderness area.  The entire WSA should exclude motorized equipment.  Only the

noise from boats and limited float planes should be permitted that are going to and from the WSA.  Quiet is a

priority that should not be interrupted by motorized equipment of any kind.

 

The land within the WSA should not be reduced.  The management plan includes PWS Island Inventoried Area.

An important component of the WSA.  

 

A few improvements for recreation would be appropriate in the WSA and elsewhere in Prince William Sound.

Establishment of additional trails would promote access.  ANILCA allows recreational cabins and these are very

appropriate considering the often wet weather.  More cabins and fixing the Goose Bay cabin are needed.   A

greater emphasis on maintenance is needed for current and future cabins and trails.  

 

Please correct on page 44 of the plan, that there is one cabin, Shrode Lake, not two accessed by the trail

between Long Bay and Three Finger Cove.

 


